The updated 2024 Keystone First Community HealthChoices (CHC) Dental
Provider Supplement is now available online.

April 25, 2024
Keystone First CHC announces the availability of the 2024 Dental Provider Supplement.
Examples of updates and changes include topics such as:

e Added benefit for Silver Diamine Fluoride to the list of dental services covered when
Medically Necessary

e Included contact information for Vyne Dental

e Updated the Medically Necessary Assistance Program Standards

e New mailing address to report suspected Fraud, Waste and Abuse

e Revisions to corrected claim submission guidelines

e Updated list that requires authorization and retrospective review

e Updated Dental Benefits Grid

For the complete list of the 2024 supplement updates and changes, and to access the
Dental Provider Supplement in its entirety, visit the provider center at:
www.keystonefirstchc.com = For Providers = Dental Program.



http://www.keystonefirstchc.com/



